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Comments: I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as it will directly impact me. I

have lived in Cascade for 13 years. I am a physician and served in the US Air Force.

 

I am impressed with Midas Gold's current dedication to repairing legacy environmental issues at the site from

mining activity that took place on and off for more than 100 years. I understand that water quality will be improved

over the existing quality. This is a major investment. Government agencies would not have the budget to perform

all the necessarily reclamation work. This private/public partnership is the right approach for Idaho and will solve

environmental issues while providing the area with a significant economic boost.

 

The economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need for environmental

repair. It is for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward. Antimony is a

stragegic mineral that is needed by the United States. I strongly support this production of this mineral.


